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VOCUS announces resignation of Mark de Kock, Executive Director, 
Strategy 
	
  
VOCUS Communications Limited (ASX: VOC) today announces the resignation of Executive 
Director Strategy, Mark de Kock.  Mark has decided to pursue other interests.  
 
Mark joined Vocus in 2009 before the company listed on the ASX.  He played a key part in 
guiding the company through the listing process by ensuring minimal disruption to the core 
business during that period.  Since then Mark has played an active role in the strategy of the 
company and until recently also managed the company’s data centres.  Vocus’ recently 
appointed Chief Operating Officer, Luke Mackinnon, has taken over management of all data 
centres.  
 
The board would like to take the opportunity to thank Mark for all his hard work.  
 
“I	
  am	
  immensely	
  proud	
  to	
  have	
  been	
  part	
  of	
  the	
  team	
  to	
  grow	
  Vocus	
  to	
  a	
  ASX500	
  company,	
  
and	
  the	
  time	
  has	
  come	
  to	
  recharge	
  my	
  batteries	
  before	
  seeking	
  new	
  challenges.	
  I	
  believe	
  that	
  
Vocus	
  has	
  a	
  wonderful	
  team	
  in	
  place	
  and	
  is	
  perfectly	
  positioned	
  to	
  capitalise	
  on	
  the	
  
tremendous	
  growth	
  in	
  data	
  transmission	
  and	
  the	
  associated	
  required	
  infrastructure	
  and	
  as	
  
such	
  I	
  remain	
  a	
  committed	
  supporter	
  and	
  shareholder.	
  “	
  Mark	
  said.	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
(ASX:VOC) Vocus Communications is an ASX listed leading telecommunications provider of 
data centre, dark fibre and international internet connectivity across Australia, NZ, Singapore, 
Hong Kong and the US. The company provides high performance, high availability, and 
highly scalable communications solutions, which allow service providers to quickly and easily 
deploy new services for their own customer base. 

 

 

	
  


